ព្រះពខាណាមអ្រតម្កខា ព្រះពខាណាមអ្រតម្កខា



内阁办公厅

東補塞王家研究院

孔子学院

Confucius Institute at Royal Academy of Cambodia Tel/Telegram: 015296938 E-mail: cirackh2009@gmail.com Website: cirac.rac.gov.kh

21 August, 2024

Invitation Letter

To: Hunan University of Science and Technology

Dear Prof. Zhou Zhihua,

Vice President of Hunan University of Science and Technology

The friendship between China and Cambodia has a long history, and the exchanges between the youth of the two countries are becoming increasingly close. In order to celebrate the 2024 "China-Cambodia Year of Cultural Exchange", to further strengthen international academic exchanges and promote common development, we sincerely invite you to come to the Confucius Institute at Royal Academy of Cambodia for exchanges and cooperation on October 25 to 28, 2024.

The members of the Hunan University of Science and Technology delegation are as follows:

No	Name	Gender	Unit or Division
1	Zhou Zhihua	Male	Vice President of Hunan University of Science and Technology
2	Zeng Wangdong	Male	Deputy Director, Office of International Affairs, Hunan University of Science and Technology
3	Yang Feng	Male	Director of the Data Department of Hunan University of Science and Technology
4	Li Youqiao	Male	Director of the Alumni Office of Hunan University of Science and Technology

We understand that all expenses including international airfare, accommodations, meals, local transportation and travel insurance will be covered by Hunan University of Science and Technology.

We look forward to seeing you in Phnom Penh!

Yours sincerely,

TAING Wengchhong & WANG Feng

Co-director Confucius Institute at Royal Academy of Cambodia

Tel: +855 96 766 7013